
 

 

 

THE ONEIDA-HERKIMER SOLID WASTE AUTHORITY 

 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

INVITES YOU TO ATTEND A  

RECOGNITION CEREMONY & COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE  

TO COMMEMORATE  

30 YEARS OF SERVICE 

Saturday, September 29, 2018 

Oneida-Herkimer Recycling Center 

80 Leland Ave Ext., Utica, NY 

 

11:00 - 11:30 AM ~ Recognition Ceremony/Refreshments 

 

Other Events 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Tours of Oneida-Herkimer Recycling Center 

Informational Booths/Exhibits 

Confidata - Confidential Paper Shredding 

Household Hazardous Waste Drop-Off 

Pharmaceuticals Collection 

Compost for Purchase 

 

 

If you are able to join us, please RSVP by September 21
st  

to 

 Adele Guarno (315)733-1224 Ext. 1000 or adeleg@ohswa.org 

 


